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between Ubuntu and Kubuntu I'm new to Linux but can already use some Bash
scripting. I'm new to Ubuntu. I was just wondering is there any real difference
between Kubuntu and Ubuntu? And are there any cool features of Kubuntu that
I'm not getting in Ubuntu? A: Ubuntu is a free Linux distribution, developed with
community collaboration, including commercial collaboration. Kubuntu is the
Ubuntu distribution with KDE as its default desktop. It was formerly known as
Ubuntu KDE. Ubuntu is the most popular Linux distro in the world, and is built on
Debian. This is the difference between Ubuntu and Kubuntu. For more
information, you can also read this article. A: Both of them use the same system.
The only difference is that Ubuntu includes a lot of applications for the end user.
Ubuntu is based on the popular Debian which is an Open Source Distro. 1. Field
of the Invention The present invention relates generally to a writing implement
such as a fountain pen, a roller ball pen or the like, and more specifically to a
writing implement in which the interior of the barrel is divided into two sections.
2. Description of the Prior Art A writing implement of this kind generally has a
barrel in which a refill body for accommodating a writing liquid is removably
disposed and provided with a front end portion to which a cap is fixed. A
conventional writing implement of this kind will be described with reference to
FIG. 8. This writing implement includes a barrel 1 having a forward end portion
provided with a groove 2 in which an ink supplying port 4 is formed, and a
rearward end portion having a close fitting portion 3 which is provided at a
position on the interior surface of the barrel
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